
FROM THE DESK OF


JOSHUA WORSTELL

415-845-1218


September 20, 2022


Greetings,


I will be relocating to Winlock Washington this upcoming November, so I am looking to 

secure employment as a welder and fabricator before my arrival. I have worked numerous 

years in maintenance and fabrication shops, and hope that we can find time for an interview 

if you  need a reliable and capable employee who can start the second week of November. 

Thank you for you time and consideration.


Sincerely yours,


                               Joshua Worstell 



